Thursday, December 17th, 2020

Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Grab-n-Go Meals will be distributed once a week, on Thursdays ONLY at two service times.  
1. Day service: 10:00am to 12:00 pm
1. Evening service: 5:00pm to 7:00pm
 
LOCATION:  In front of the school, in the parking lot.
Breakfast and Lunch will be provided for the entire week, for students enrolled in VUSD 

Winter Break

[bookmark: _GoBack]Winter break starts next week, it will be from Monday, December 21st, through Friday January 8th.  Have a great break!


Congratulations!

The following students have received positive referrals.  For 7th grade, Aidan Avalos, Johnnie Keeling, Josiah Razo, Kairi Castro, Blake Snow, Koda Gonzalez, Antonio Magdaleno, Ariel Herrera, and Eliana Luna.  For 8th grade Madisen Cook.  Way to go Explorers!  Keep checking future bulletins for more names!



Have a Great Day, Explorers!  Remember to be present all day, every day, and in every way!


